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Division of Finance and Facilities Management
	
	Purchasing Department  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 19, 2010

Addendum #1 To

Request for Proposal

For Design Services for the Hilberry Gateway Project Study
PROJECT WSU  189-178578
Dated April 6, 2010
Notice of Second Site Visit and extension of the Deadline for Questions
IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, to http://www.purchasing.wayne.edu/Building_Design.html , and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Building Design Listserv service is on this page.

A second site visit has been scheduled for April 20, 2010 at 2:00 p.m.  Building will be opened and access will be provided to all areas, in case Vendors want to inspect mechanical or electrical systems, etc.

We are extending the question deadline to April 22, 2010.   Questions are due by noon on April 22, 2010. Proposals remain due on April 29, 2010 as originally scheduled.  
Available Drawings (Including the Basement, 1st Floor, 2nd Floor, Attic and Catwalk) have been posted to the website.

Minutes to the Mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting will be posted as soon as possible.

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Paula Reyes, and copied to Ken Doherty Purchasing Department  Email:  bb2709@wayne.edu and, ac0578@wayne.edu.

Do not contact members of FP&M or the  Staff directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Thank you for interest shown in working with Wayne State University.

Paula Reyes, Purchasing Manager, Purchasing 
CC:
Anne Vandenbussche, Christa Azar, Attendee list.
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